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   ACME TOWNSHIP  
 SHORELINE PARK AND PRESERVATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
                                                     COMMUNICATIONS SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 
                                                       Wednesday, January 31, 2007, 4:0 0 p.m.       
 Acme Township Hall 
 6042 Acme Road, Williamsburg MI 49690 
 
                     
Meeting called to Order at  4:05 p.m. 
 
Members present: P. Brink, P. Salathiel (Co-Chairs), L. Brohl, O. Sherberneau 
Members excused: None 
Staff present:  N. Edwardson, Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
Brink reviewed materials for future meetings with landowners.  It is the goal of this subcommittee to 
speak to shoreline owners from the Township area down to Bunker Hill Road.  We would inform 
them of this advisory committee’s goals for the future of the shoreline.  Kurtz will make the initial 
contact.  Any committee members who know property owners personally will make the second 
contact.  Brink and Salathiel will do the rest of the property owners.  Brohl will lay out the above 
steps before the next meeting of the advisory. 
 
Brink asked Brohl about the draft of the website information.  Brohl reviewed what had been done to 
date.  At the October meeting we looked over the information and decided to drop a few sentences 
and add some.  Brohl had emailed the changes to the township but nothing happened. Brohl will make 
the changes and make some copies.  Wayne Kladder has aerial  pictures from different views of the 
shoreline that he will share with Brohl.  
 
Krause has a fundraising brochure draft but as Krause is on vacation the draft was not available. 
This will be continued at next meeting.   
 
Salathiel went to a Rotary Charity meeting on grants.  She believes we may qualify for a $50,000.00 
Grant.  One of the requirement is to have a Master Plan for the Shoreline.  Members will have to meet 
with the Rotary first and then fill out an application.  Salathiel believes we need to get the appraisels 
done on the current three parcels that we are interested in and finish the work on the Master Plan. 
It is important to paint a good picture of our vision.  The deadline is March 1st for applying for this 
grant. 
 
The next regular scheduled meeting of the Shoreline Advisory is Monday, February 12, 2007. 
 
 
MEETING ADJOURNED AT 5:00 p.m. 


